Reunion of coursemates

It is impossible to overlook how much the impression the person has, the change in personal life and work, the joy and grief. A long time, a distant place touches the man, lends himself to faithfulness. On April 26, 2019 graduates of the faculty "Mechanization of hydromeliorative work" graduated in 1974. It should be noted that this year's meeting was 50 years since their admission to the Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and Agricultural Mechanization Engineers and 45 years to the graduates of the institute.

At the meeting, graduates were congratulated on the occasion of the event by vice-rector of our institute, prof. B.Mirzaev, dean of the faculty of MHW B.Norov, associate professors N.K.Usmanov, I.Khudoyev. Vice-rector of the Institute B.Mirzaev informed the guests about the reforms and innovations in our institute. Dean of the faculty B.Norov shared information about the faculty and plans for the future. Former classmates remembered the past and their teachers, and shared their thoughts with them.

The Heads of our state noted with satisfaction the efforts of the leadership of the country to improve water management and land reclamation, as well as to upgrade the structure of parks for direct mechanized work, tipped off. At the same time, he offered his proposals for the development of the institute. The meeting was held in a festive and interesting atmosphere.

Report by B.Norov

R.Jumaniyozov, the press secretary of the institute